Brackin, Stephanie

From: Bouchey, Heather

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 9:04 AM
To: Brackin, Stephanie

Subject: Fwd: budget clarification

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Bouchey, Heather" <Heather.Bouchey@vermont.gov>
Date: Thu, Mar 10, 2016 at 1:00 PM -0800

Subject: budget clarification

To: "smacmartin@]Ieg.state.vt.us" <smacmartin@Ieqg.state.vt.us>

Hi Sue,
Can you please forward this to the Committee members? Thanks! Heather

Good afternoon,

| received more information regarding the $750,000 increase in the budget proposal that appears in the Adult Education
and Literacy section of the budget bill. It is a pure coincidence that the value is the same amount as the reduction in
Community High School. The $750,000 that was put in the budget is for growth in the high school completion portion of
the AOE Flexible Pathways found in 16 VSA § 943. It does not go to the Adult Education and Literacy program.

Best, Heather

Heather Bouchey, Ph.D.

Deputy Secretary

VT Agency of Education

219 North Main Street, Suite 402
Barre, VT 05641

802-479-1166 (office)
802-793-6014 (mobile)



